
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 15, 2024 

 

 

Forward Pinellas 

c/o Emma Wennick 

310 Court Street 

Clearwater, FL 33756 

 

 

RE: Countywide Plan Map Amendment – CW 24-17 

 

 

Dear Ms. Wennick, 

 

The City of Clearwater Planning & Development Department submitted a letter requesting to withdraw case CW 

24-17 from consideration by the Countywide Planning Authority on September 13, 2024. At this time, the 

Planning & Development Department is requesting to rescind said letter and is further requesting that case CW 

24-17 be continued to the November 19, 2024 Countywide Planning Authority public hearing. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at jayme.lopko@myclearwater.com or 727.444.8776. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Jayme Lopko, AICP 

Long Range Planning Manager 
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